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[bookmark: _GoBack]	Welcome back fellow choristers.  I am looking forward to a great new year and I am thankful for the past year and all the progress we’ve made.  We are having fun and moving forward. I am excited to continue to participate and enjoy the upcoming concerts and events that the chorus has planned.
      Last season was a great year for the Spring and Fall Fundraiser Benefits.  Both benefits raised over $1000 for the chorus.  The word is getting out about our benefit parties, attendance has gone up for every event.  Thank you for all your help and attendance.  I am hoping to see all of you at the Halloween party on October 31st at The 704 Lounge.  I want to take your MONEY!!!  Please plan to invite as many friends and guest to our events, it’s the best and most fun way for the Chorus to earn the needed income from these events.  The Fundraisers are a BLAST!  I’ll see if we can get free entrance for the Chorus member who brings the most guests to the Halloween Fundraiser…  You can do it!  Who doesn't love a party???    February we will have our Spring fundraising benefit.  I am still working on a theme.  It will also be held at The 704 Lounge.

Thank You,
Eddie

